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Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Need
Thank you to everyone who wore something different and brought a donation for Children in Need today. It
was fantastic to see the children dressed up. We will let you know next week how much we have raised for
this great cause.  Thank you for your support.

Class 2 Trip to Vindolanda
Class 2 are going on a visit to Vindolanda and The Roman Army Museum next Tuesday 22nd November to
support their history learning this half term. If your child is in Class 2, please ensure you have replied to the
separate email giving your permission for us to take your child with us on the visit. Watch this space Class1
for details of an educational visit for you!

Reception Places for September 2023
Applications for Reception places Online Admissions Portal for First school admissions opened on the 1st of
November 2022. If your child is currently in Nursery and you haven't already done so, please apply using this
link here.

School Photographs
The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 1st December to take photographs. Any orders
placed for photographs will be delivered in time for Christmas. As always, there is no obligation to purchase
these.

Raising Funds for Tritlington School
When you are shopping at this time of year, please consider using the following:
Amazon Smile is an easy way to support our school with every purchase made on Amazon at no extra cost to
you. Go to smile.amazon.co.uk and select Tritlington Friends PTA as your chosen charity. Every time you
make a purchase login to AmazonSmile and the funds raised will go directly to the school.

Easy Fundraising
Easy Fundraising.org.uk You can raise funds that go directly to the school when shopping online. The
EasyFundraising app is free to download and you will find most of your favourite stores on there too! Simply
select Tritlington Friends PTA as your chosen charity.

Messy Church
The next of our Messy Church after school club sessions is in school on Thursday 1st December -
Christmas Craft Theme from 3.15-4.15pm. We would like to invite all children to this activity - it is a free
event. However, spaces are limited so if your  child would like to attend, please contact the school office to

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-1/Reception-entry-applications.aspx
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/charity?orig=%2F
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


gain a place. The children will create a craft to take home, enjoy a drink and snack, sing some songs, listen to
a story and worship with our church friends.

Safeguarding
Please help us to keep all of our children safe on site by entering school through the main gate and not via the
staff car park. Thank you for your cooperation to keep all the children safe.

After School Clubs  - Autumn Term 2

Monday
Football / Games
3.15 - 4.15pm    £4 per session
Starts 12th September

Tuesday Craft Club
3.15 - 4.15pm £3 per session
Starts 8th November - 13th December

Dates for your Diary  -  Autumn Term 2

Tuesday 22nd November Class 2 trip to Vindolanda

Thursday 1st December School photographer

Thursday 1st December Messy Church after school club - Christmas Craft Free Club

Friday 2nd December Christingle in school - parents welcome 2.30pm

Thursday 8th December Christmas Fair - further details to follow

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Lunch in school for the children

Thursday 15th December Disco after school - further details to follow

Monday 19th December Nativity performance 2pm in school

Tuesday 20th December Nativity performance 5pm in school

Wednesday 21st December Christmas Party Day

Friday 23rd December Break up for Christmas

We hope you have a fantastic weekend.
Thank you for your continued support,

K Stephenson J O’Dell

Mrs Stephenson & Mrs O’Dell
Joint Headteachers


